
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reception Classroom News 

Friday 6th May 
 

This week has been a very busy one in Reception. We 
have observed the beans we planted and are excited 

about the changes we can see already. Our caterpillars 
are growing ENORMOUSLY, and we hope that they will 
soon be able to move into their new home ready to spin 

their cocoons and begin the transformation. 
 

In Maths we have been looking at numbers to 30 and 
ordering them correctly. We are looking how to make 

pictures and patterns by rotating 2D shapes.  
 

In Literacy we have continued learning about Jack and the 
Beanstalk. We have created a beanstalk that reaches to 
the top of the room! We read words that described the 
beanstalk, Jack and the giant and matched them to the 
right character. We wrote our own sentences describing 
the different characters in the story and writing speech 

bubbles showing some of the dialogue in the tale. 
 

In RE we have been learning more about the significance 
of Baptism. Thank you for your photographs – we have 
made a lovely display using them all. Please feel free to 

come and look next Tuesday at Open Door. 

 

Dates for the diary 
 

27th May – Jubilee Celebration 
Day 

27th May - Half Term holiday 
begins 3.15pm 

14th June – Class photos 
29th June – Super Science Day 

Our Class Worship 
 

Reception will be leading the 
school’s Worship on Wednesday. 
We will be telling the school about 
the miraculous catch of fish. See if 

you can find out what happens in the 
miracle. 

 

 

  

Curriculum Award – Sebastian for flourishing in his writing and trying really hard with formation 
Christian Value Certificate – Layton for being a good friend 

 

Well done on letting your lights shine so brightly! 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this week 

in class has been ‘Flourish’. 

 

s been ‘’. 

 

 Wildlife Garden 
An ENORMOUS thank you for all the donations of gardening equipment, seeds and plants 
for our wildlife garden. The difference already is huge, and we can’t wait to find out what 

all the new shoots turn into! 


